					SPECIAL MEETING
			   STERLING VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

The Sterling Village Board of Trustees met in special session on Tuesday, October 18, 2016 at 7:00 P.M. at the Sterling Fire Hall.  Chairman Heusman opened the meeting with the following trustees present:   Scott Buss, Sean Moss, Greg Peterson and Vane Rengstorf.  Others present:  Audrey Keebler, Lois Agena, Bill Moss, Roger Moss, Ashley Moss, Jimmy Williams, Jennifer Vermeer, Spencer Pagel, and Renae Helmick.  The Open Meetings Act was read and the location being on the north wall of the fire hall.

There were no bids yet for Atchison Street repairs. Tabled until regular November meeting. Moss made a motion to have NPPD is remove the light on the pole to the east pole on Locust Street and will remove the existing pole. Buss seconded the motion.  Vote:  yeas:  all.  Motion carried.

Lawn mower bids from Exmark, Wusk Power, and Topps Mechanic. Exmark didn’t give any deals on mowers. Buss made a motion to accept Wusk Power’s bid for Gravely for $9,999. Moss seconded the motion. Vote:  yeas:  all.  Motion carried.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Baseball field needs surveyed and leveled to begin before Diamond Pro is added. Need to put sprinkler behind pitcher’s mound. Need to talk to Steve Robeson again to get with Mosses on what needs done for survey and leveling. Get correct amounts from Waymire on sprinkler. Tabled until regular November meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.


Dennis Heusman, Board Chairman			Samantha Grof, Village Clerk















